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To: Robert White <rob.whites.inbox@gmail.com>

Hi Robert,

 

Thank you for your e-mail / photos.

 

Apologies for not ge�ng back to you sooner.

 

There are set pre-approved HPMV routes around the district. Over Hawea way one set route is Gladstone Road –
Cemetery Road – Domain Road – Capell Ave – SH6.

There is no approved route through Lake Hawea town itself.

I will chase up on this and the other issues you have raised.

 

You men�on H.W.R Richardson as the ins�gator. Your photos show different companies involved so do they all fall
under the Richardson umbrella regarding HPMV’s in this area?

 

Regards

 

Tony

 

 

 

Tony Francis | Road Corridor Engineer | Planning & Development

Queenstown Lakes District Council

DD: +64 3 450 0525 | P: +64 3 441 0499  |  M: +64 21 849 912

E: tony.francis@qldc.govt.nz
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